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Free tickets for London Grand Prix 

Tickets are still available for the London Grand Prix, being held at the 
Copperbox in the Olympic Park at the beginning of October. We have 
tickets for each of the first three days of the tournament. All recipients of 
this newsletter are eligible to ask for tickets, the details of which are as 
follows: 

Tuesday 1 October 10am-10pm 20 available                                 
Wednesday 2 October 11am-10pm 20 available                                 
Thursday 3 October 2pm-9pm 20 available 

Full details of the event can be found at www.londongrandprixgold.co.uk 

If you would like tickets please contact Cliff Buffham by email to stake 
your claim, stating how many you would like and the day you are inter-
ested in, with alternatives if possible. In the unlikely event they are over-
subscribed we will establish a rationing system (not necessarily first 
come, first served). The tickets should be delivered in mid-September. 

National circuit results 

Ollie Thompson played in the Hampshire Senior Silver tournament on 
Saturday and reached the semi-final  of the men's singles.  I’m not sure if 
this is the tail-end of last season or the first stirrings of the new but it is 
an excellent performance anyway. 

 


